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March 20, 2016 
 
Mayor and Council, District of North Vancouver 
 
Gavin Joyce, General Manager Engineering, Parks & Facilities, District of North Vancouver 
 
Steve Ono, Manager Engineering Services and Deputy General Manager Engineering, Park & 
Facilities, District of North Vancouver 
 
Erica Geddes, Transportation Section Manager, District of North Vancouver  

 
 
Learn2Ride at Canyon Heights Elementary 
 
 
Dear District of North Vancouver Council and staff, 

HUB is a charitable organization working to get more people cycling, more often, and safely. 
Education plays an important part in safe cycling.  This spring HUB Cycling will deliver a 
Learn2Ride course for grade 4 and 5 students at Canyon Heights Elementary. The course is 
supported by grant funds from BC Gaming that HUB applied for. The course is warmly 
welcomed by Canyon Heights' principal and staff. Attached you will find an overview of the 
Learn2Ride course for your information. 

We would like to invite you and your colleagues to attend and observe the delivery of the 
course so that you can understand the delivery approach and course outcomes. The best day 
to observe, of the two, is the second when students are on their bikes. For either day you 
need only book into one session, as they are repeated for different groups of students. 

Tuesday May 3 - In-class Instruction & Engagement: 
8:45-0:30 
9:40-10:25 
10:45-11:25 
11:25-12:05 

Tuesday May 10th - On-bike School Ground Instruction: 
10:45-12:05 
1:05-2:35 

If you are interested please contact Tim Welch at 604 250-2853 to coordinate. We hope you 
will benefit and enjoy this experience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tony Valente 
Chair, HUB North Shore Committee 
northshore@bikehub.ca 
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